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Scotland Lane
A considerable amount of work will be needed to upgrade and improve accessibility which I
expect will necessarily involve disturbing our fence line.
National Highways should take responsibility for the fence line either directly or though
Designated Funds and fence against us before the project commences.
Scotland Lane is an historical access route joining Cobham with Gravesend as a byway - it
should no longer need to be open to motorised vehicles.
Scotland Lane should be a Bridle Way and closed to motorised vehicles except for access. This
would be a massive improvement for the general publics use and enjoyment of a peaceful
country park and woodland.

Ecological Habitat Creation in the north west corner of our land on the south side of the CTRL.
This is agricultural land in good condition which is currently being used for grazing horses. I do
not consider the grabbing of this land to build an artificial environment to hopefully re home
badgers is good use of of our private land. Especially when there is government owned land
immediately adjacent within 25 yards.


